
 

Justification for the change 

 

Date: Oct.11, 2019 

 

To: Federal Communications Commission,  

Authorization & Evaluation Division,  

7435 Oakland Mills Road,  

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Subject: FCC Certification Confidentiality Request 

FCC ID: 2ARY2-HALOC 

 

 

Due to our negligence, we found that the documents published on the FCC website 

contain trade secrets and technical patents, which should be kept long-term confidential. 

 

Please kindly help update the confidentiality request letter and keep the following 

documents long-term confidential: 

 

Exhibits                             Files name 

Block diagram      Block diagram.pdf 

Schematics       Schematic.pdf 

Operational description    Operational description.pdf 

Tune up         Tune-up.pdf 

Parts List                            Bom.pdf 

 

 

Thanks for your attention.  

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

 
 Robert Lawson 


